3rd December 2010

Dear Parents,

Inclement Weather

I would like to thank everyone for their support during this time of snowy and icy weather.  Although a difficult time, the school has remained open and lessons have gone ahead as normal.  The text message service, website and snow line have worked effectively as methods of communication.  Please ensure that we have your most up to date mobile phone number so that you can benefit from the text service.  Thank you.

Parking

As you will now be aware, parking restrictions have been brought into effect on Langholm Drive.  There should be no stopping on the ‘keep clear’ zig zags between the hours of 8am and 4pm and there should be no parking on the school side of the road on the single yellow line between the hours of 8am – 9am and 3pm – 4pm.  In addition, I would ask that parents do not use the entrance to the school car park as a ‘drop off’ or turning point.  This is extremely dangerous for our pupils who are walking to school and this area should be kept clear at all times.  The new parking restrictions are now enforceable and I am aware that people who continue to ignore the restrictions will be prosecuted.  Thank you for supporting us in keeping the area around school as safe as possible for our pupils.

Christmas Services and Special Assemblies

During the next 2 weeks, the Christmas services will take place.  Additional information will have been provided by year leaders.  In addition, parents who have a child who has been nominated to receive a special assembly award this half term should also have received an invitation to the assembly.  I hope that many of you will be able to attend the services or assemblies to support our school at this time.  Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs M. Walsh

Acting Headteacher   
